
From: Hendrick, Mark <MarkHendrick@scbaptist.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/14/2012 10:39:29 AM
Subject: Human Trafficking

Katherine,

I hope you are doing well. Our office has been working with lawmakers on H. 3757 (Human Trafficking). As you will 
see, it was ratified on Monday. I wanted to see if there was going to be an special bill signing ceremony for this. 
There are some ladies with our WMU organization that have focused a lot of hard work and time into this issue and I 
would like to let them know about anything taking place. Thank you.
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